
FOUNTAIN COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

JULY 2, 2008 

9:00 A.M. 

 

The Fountain County Commissioners met on July 2, 2008 at 9:00 a.m. at the Courthouse 
with the following members present:  Janet Shoaf, Lowell Osborn and Terry Ellingwood.  
 
A public hearing was conducted for the grant application for a new EMS Building.  
Debbie Kidd conducted the hearing. The public hearing had been properly advertised and 
no members of the public were present. 
 
She stated that the deadline has been extended by one week and the application due date 
is September 12, 2008.  Fountain County is requesting $350,000.00, which requires a 
county match of $35,000.00.  The awards will be announced on November 14, 2008, with 
an awards ceremony in December at the Capital Building. 
 
Garth Kagels, Assistant EMS Director, handed out aerial views of the proposed site.   
 
The next public hearing will be on August 18, 2008 at 6:30 p.m.  Debbie or Jolissa will 
advertise the hearing. 
 
 

THE NEXT MEETING WILL BE MONDAY, JULY 7, 2008 AT 9:00 A.M. 

 

 
 
Attest: ______________________   _____________________________ 
 
       _____________________________ 
 
       _____________________________ 
 


